
PICASSO
Logan and Arlo

ROSEN
Darcie-Mae and Elliot

ATTENBOROUGH
Leo and Olivia

PANKHURST
Bobby and Carter

HAWKING
Ben and Hope

MALALA
Lewis and Georgia

MANDELLA
Charlie and Evie-Mai
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IMPORTANT DATES
Monday 23rd September

Individual and Sibling photographs
Tuesday 24th September

3:20pm Attenbourough Class Residential
information session for parents

Friday 27th September
Dress as a Historical Figure- details to

follow
WB Monday 30th September

Year 6 Bikeability
WB 14th October
Assessment Week

Tuesday 15th October
Malala Class Assembly

Tuesday 22nd October
Parents’ Evening

Wednesday 23rd October
Parents’ Evening

Thursday 24th October
Non-Uniform Bottle Donation
Children Finish for Half Term

House Celebration

20th September 2024

CERTIFICATE WINNERS

another busy week! 
What a great week it has been here at Beechwood! The weather has been

lovely: it’s nice to enjoy some Autumn sun. 
It’s been lovely to see the new Picasso class settling in and learning the

routines of school life. Their buddies are doing a great job of looking after
them! 

Kagan- 713

House POINTS!
Costa- 733

DeBono- 568 Hyerle- 562



GOLDEN BOX WINNERS
Well done to Serena McGuire and

Nathan Gregory for winning a Gold
Box prize this week! 
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DRESS AS A HISTORICAL FIGURE

20th September 2024

We are hoping to raise funds to go towards a Historical Timeline in school. We
are looking forward to seeing the children dressed as a Historical Figure of

their choice and hearing about why they have chosen this person. 

wellbeing certificates
PICASSO- 
Abbigale
ROSEN- 

Alice
ATTENBOROUGH- 

Alfie
PANKHURST- 

Gracie
HAWKING- 

Emily
MALALA
Elias- 

MANDELLA- 
Corrine

ASDA Cashpot
Thank you to everyone who has
nominated the school on their
Asda Rewards aPP. So far, the
school has a £245.03, with 72

days to go! Amazing! There’s still
time to sign up if you have not

yet done so. 
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term time holidays
We have seen an increase in applications for Term Time holidays. As you
will have read in letters sent by Mrs Kidd last accademic year, the laws
around this have changed and become much tighter. I appreciate the

difficulties, yet unless there is an exceptional reason, we are not allowed
to authorise holidays and fines have to be issued. 
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School photographs
On Monday 23rd September, the photogapher will be in school from 8:15am. This

allows you to get lovely family photos with family members not in school (for
example preschool or younger siblings). Come in through the hall and the

photographer will see you. 
We will organise photographs for the sibling groups who are in school- you don’t

need to come in early for those. 
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Sporting Clubs across HaltonSporting Clubs across Halton


